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16 July 2024 
  
Federal Communications Commission 
Equip Approval Services 
Post Office Box 358315 
Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 15215-5315 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Pursuant to 47 CFR 2.911, KoreLock, Inc. has authorized Fox Lane, Karthik Vepuri, and Blake Winter 
of the Nebraska Center for Excellence in Electronics (NCEE Labs), at 4740 Discovery Drive, Lincoln, 
NE 68521 to act on KoreLock, Inc. behalf for the sole and express purpose of processing applications 
to the Federal Communication Commission (FCC) for equipment FCC authorization. This 
authorization is limited to FCC ID: 2BBNS-KLKIC. 
 
Consistent with the foregoing, Fox Lane, Karthik Vepuri, and Blake Winter are authorized to the 
following: 
 

1) Sign Form 731 

2) Sign letters of application 

3) Request confidentiality 

4) Exchange data and information with the FCC, and authorized TCBs on behalf of KoreLock, 
Inc.. 

This authorization is not assignable to others beyond Fox Lane, Karthik Vepuri, and Blake Winter. 
 
No party to this application is subject to a denial of benefits, including FCC benefits, pursuant to Section 
5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse Act of 1988, 21 U.S.C 862. 
 
We also declare that the information provided to the FCC is true and correct to the best of our knowledge 
(47 CFR 2.911(d)) and we have been informed of the grantee responsibilities (47 CFR 2.909) with 
regard to certified equipment. 
 
This authorization expires July 15, 2025 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Robert Goff 
VP, Product 
KoreLock, Inc. 


